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CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

July 30, 2014 

Dr. Melvin Henderson, MD 
All American Ob-Gyn 
413 Owen Dr. Suite 101 
Fayetteville, NC 28304 

Dear Dr. Henderson: 

The North Carolina Medical Board is pleased to report that you 
have fulfilled the requirements set forth in your Reentry 
Agreement. You are released from any further obligations under 
this Agreement. 

This letter will be made a public document. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

R. David Henderson 
Executive Director 


